
 
 
 
 December 29, 2012 
 Via Electronic Delivery 
 
 
 
Ms. Jaclyn A. Brilling, Commission Secretary 
New York Department of Public Service 
Three Empire State Plaza 
Albany, NY  12223 
 
Re: Initial Access Tariff Filing of Barr Tell USA, Inc. 
  New York PSC No. 3 - Access Service  
 
Dear Ms. Brilling: 
 
Enclosed please find the initial access tariff filing submitted on behalf of Barr Tell USA, Inc. – NY 
PSC No. 3. The Company respectfully requests an effective date of January 28, 2012, for this filing. 
This initial tariff also includes the VoIP language associated with the FCC Report and Order and 
Further Notice of Proposed Rulemaking, FCC 11-161, WC Docket Nos. 10-90 et al. adopted October 
27, 2011. 
 
Any questions you may have pertaining to this filing may be directed to me at (407) 740-3006 or via 
email at croesel@tminc.com.   
 
Thank you for your assistance. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
/s/Carey Roesel 
Carey Roesel, Consultant to 
Barr Tell USA, Inc. 
 
Enclosures 
CR/gs 
 
cc: Harold Barr - Barr Tell  
file: Barr Tell - NY Access 
tms: NYa1101 
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